CITY OF BILLINGS
POLICE DEPARTMENT

P.O. Box 1554 « Billings, MT 59103
220 N. 27th St. » Billings, MT 59101
(406) 657-8460  Fax (406) 657-8417 « Email bpd@ci.billings.mt.us

May 1, 2019
Re: PAFRA Act
To whom it may concern:

On behalf of the Billings Police Department in Billings, Montana, I am writing to encourage you
to approve and enact the above referenced legislation. This is a very important initiative that
provides needed support and assistance to law enforcement officers who have been
catastrophically injured in the line of duty.

All too often, we see law enforcement officers’ line of duty injuries that prevent them from
continuing their careers. These injuries are incurred through no fault of their own and can be
attributed to criminal causes, accidents, or duty induced health issues. These law enforcement
officers’ sacrifice must never be forgotten and steps must be taken to assure for their long-term
needs.

It would be ideal if law enforcement had a mechanism to support wounded officers that is as
robust as those supporting wounded soldiers or line of duty deaths. Unfortunately, we are not
there yet. Furtherance of this act would be significant and well justified. Thank you for your
consideration.

Rich St. John
Chief of Police
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